
BEFORE THE NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

DOCKET NO.  M-100, SUB 148 
 

Undersigned counsel respectfully gives notice that Nadia L. Luhr of the Southern 

Environmental Law Center hereby withdraws as counsel on behalf of North Carolina 

Justice Center and North Carolina Housing Coalition in the above-captioned docket. 

Gudrun Thompson and David Neal will continue to serve as counsel of record in this 

docket.  

 Respectfully submitted this 1st day of March, 2018. 

     /s/ Nadia L. Luhr  
     N.C. Bar No. 43023 
     SOUTHERN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW CENTER 
     601 W. Rosemary Street, Suite 220 
     Chapel Hill, NC 27516 
     Telephone: (919) 967-1450 
     Fax: (919) 929-9421 
     nluhr@selcnc.org 
 
 

Attorney for North Carolina Justice Center and 
North Carolina Housing Coalition    

     

  

 
In the Matter of: 
 
The Federal Tax Cuts and Jobs Act 

 
) 
) 
) 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I certify that a copy of the foregoing Notice of Withdrawal as filed today in Docket No. 

M-100, Sub 148 has been served on all parties of record by electronic mail or by deposit 

in the U.S. Mail, first-class, postage prepaid. 

 

This1st day of March, 2018. 

 

s/ Robin G. Dunn  

 

 

 

 


